
    

    

    

Chinese New Year 

““““Year of the Monkey” 

““““Special New Year Promotion” 

February 8-9-10, 2016 
 

Dear Members: 

 

On behalf of all of us at Harbour Plaza Golf Club, we would like to wish you 

Happy New Year and a safe and successful “Year of the Monkey”. 

 

We will offer you a special discount from February 8-10 in order for you to 

entertain your fellow family members or guests.  Please see the following 

promotion details below: 

 

Date 1 guest 2 guests 3 guests 

February 8th, 2016 

(Monday) 

Green Fee  

20% off 

Green Fee  

30% off 

Green Fee only 

For Each Guest 

Green Fee  

40% off 

Green Fee only 

For Each Guest 

February 9th, 2016 

(Tuesday) 

February 10th, 2016 

(Wednesday) 

Note: 

1. The discount is for guests who come and play with member;  

The guest must play with member to receive the discount; 

2. If member brings three guests, we will reduce his cart fee by 100 RMB. 

 

Please come and join us! Thanks for your support! 

 

If you have any query, please contact our Front Desk at 0769-8581 8080 Ext. 600 

or Starter at 0769-8581 8080 Ext. 688. 

 

With Best Regards! 

 

 

Club Manager: Tim Shaver 

January 22nd, 2016 


